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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:53 AM
To: 'Todd W. Bonnett'
Subject: RE: Utilities Inc rate increase

Good morning Mr. Bonnett,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Todd W. Bonnett [mailto:todd@bonnettdesigngroup.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Utilities Inc rate increase 
 
Good morning.  I understand that a significant rate increase is being considered by the Public Service
Commission this week.  The proposed rate appears to be excessive and unevenly distributed 
throughout the region.  The proposed increase will cause hardship for many residents and customers 
of Utilities Inc and other providers and I strongly urge the commission to deny the rate increases as 
currently planned.  Lee Constantine, our Seminole County Commissioner, has addressed this matter 
with the commission I believe and his representation of his constituents is well appreciated. 
 
Thank you for attention to this item. 
 
Todd W. Bonnett, RLA, LEED AP, CNU-a 
BONNETT design group, llc 
landscape architecture . community planning 
FL  LC 26000341 
400 south orlando ave. suite 201   
maitland, fl  32751 
407.622.1588 voice 
407.463.0136 cell 
407.358.5363 fax 
Todd@BonnettDesignGroup.com 
www.BonnettDesignGroup.com 
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The information and any files transmitted are intended solely for the individual or entity to whom/which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking action in reliance upon this 
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. The contents of this email are confidential. Do not forward 
this email to any third party. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender by telephone at 407.622.1588 and delete the 
material from any computer immediately. 

             
  P l e a s e  c o n s i d e r  t h e  e n v i r o n m e n t  b e f o r e  p r i n t i n g  t h i s  e m a i l  

 
 




